
   
STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED  

Amendment to NY12.18 
Proposed Permanent Closure of a Portion of the 
Markham Avenue Right-of-Way East of Laird Drive  

Date: January 23, 2012 

To: City Council 

From: Director, Transportation Services, North York District 

Wards: Ward 26 – Don Valley West 

Reference 
Number:   

 

SUMMARY 

 

The purpose of this report is to amend North York Community Council Item NY12.18, 
which is currently before Council. The proposed amendment replaces the draft by-law 
attached as Attachment 2 with a revised draft by-law.  The revised draft by-law includes 
the legal description of the road to be closed, whereas the previous draft by-law did not 
include a complete legal description.    

RECOMMENDATIONS 
Transportation Services recommends that:   

1. City Council amend North York Community Council Item NY12.18 by deleting 
the draft by-law attached as Attachment 2 and replacing it with the draft by-law 
attached hereto as Attachment 2a.  

Financial Impact  

This technical amendment will not result in any costs to the City.  

ISSUE BACKGROUND  

The draft by-law currently attached to Item NY12.18 does not include a complete legal 
description of the portion of the highway to be closed and, therefore, cannot be registered 
on title as required under City of Toronto Act, 2006.  The revised draft by-law attached 
hereto as Attachment 2a includes the appropriate legal description.   



  
CONTACT 
Pascoal D’Souza, C.E.T. 
Acting Director, Traffic Planning and Right of Way Management 
Transportation Services Division, North York District 
Tel: 416-395-7458  Fax: 416-395-7482  
E-mail: pdsouza@toronto.ca  

SIGNATURE    

Pascoal D’Souza, C.E.T. 
Acting Director, Transportation Services 
North York District   

ATTACHMENTS 
Attachment 2a:  Revised Draft By-law 


